
ascertained, no funding programme for independent monitoring and reporting currently

exists in the provinces.

II. IMPROVING CIVIL SOCIETY PARTICIPATION: SOME BASIC

ISSUES

Recent NGO successes in raising the issue of Canada's compliance with its international

human rights obligations at UN meetings have highlighted the points of intersection

between the domestic and international dimensions of human rights. Interest in Canada

towards civil society participation in the reporting and monitoring process is likely to

grow, especially in areas such as economic and social rights, where existing

constitutional and legislative provisions are clearly inadequate.2

A typical example of the growing interest in reporting and monitoring is the Joint

Statement on Human Rights, issued by approximately 30 Québec NGOs on the

occasion of the fiftieth anniversary of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights. The

Statement, a comprehensive document on contemporary human rights issues, calls for the


